
                      

 

  
 
 
To the Board of Trustees of the Children’s Trust of Alachua County, 
 
Equal Access Clinic Network (EACN) is requesting a budget amendment between line items for our grant awarded by the 
Trust. The grant was written for our Pediatric Ophthalmology clinic. Since the time of submission our medical directors 
have learned a great deal about providing quality eye care for pediatric patients. At this time, we do not believe that we 
require the phoroptor instrument in our clinic and think those funds would be better spent on supplies ensuring the 
longevity of the clinic (see budget amendment form). Thus we are proposing a change in spend-down where we purchase 
supplies for our clinic instead of the instrument.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact if there are any questions.  
  

Sincerely, 

Phillip Mackie 

Executive Director, Equal Access Clinic Network 
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